Members of the Committee (those present are highlighted)

LEA Director	Thomas Williams
BIT	Armando Burciaga
HR	Jacqui Oakley
Diversity Council	VACANT
Faculty (3)	VACANT*, <mark>Kyle Kelly</mark> *, VACANT*
Adjunct (1)	VACANT
Classified (1)	Bobby Asher
ATP (1)	Stacy Roe
Access Services	Jean Kelly
Veteran's	VACANT
International Student Services	VACANT
Police Chief	Sean Dugan
Sargent	Anthony Schaller
Police Services Manager	Loretta Tafoya
Behavioral Health	Holly Porter
Ex Dir DE & I	Jen Macken
Students (3)	VACANT, VACANT
Guests	Patty Davies, Derek Grubb

Safety Survey

- Dean of Enrollment went over safety survey results.
- We had over 337 participants with 60% being students.
- Overall feedback was positive.
- Biggest concern = cell services and Wi-Fi on campus. Second biggest concern = active shooter incidents.
- Comment results
 - Specific concerns about certain spaces/doors on both campuses.
 - Outdoor lighting, parking lots, and lack of parking lot surveillance cameras.
 - Not enough police department personnel to staff both departments (some aware that campus PD is short staffed).
 - See reports from Dean of Enrollment for full results.

- Things that are currently being done by RRCC, CCCS, and campus police to address some of the safety concerns include:
 - Phones and signage for access to Campus PD phones have been ordered and are in for both campuses. Signage has been requested for each of these phones. This project has been made a top priority by Dr. Haney and the vice presidents.
 - Staffing one new dispatcher and two new offices are in the process of employment.
 - We are working with a security company to provide more coverage for both campuses but for the Arvada Campus. Right now, we have coverage at Arvada from 10:00 – 4:00 and our college officers close the campus. We have requested additional hours of coverage from the security company so there is coverage for all the hours that the Arvada campus is open.
 - VP is working with CCCS Legal on protocols and procedures to put in place so that our officers can begin utilizing the body cameras (body cameras have been purchased and are here).
 - This year every college in the CCCS will have mandatory annual active shooter training.
 - Narcan in AEDs.
 - Stop the bleed kits are coming and are already at Arvada.
- Panic Alerts
 - Issues with panic alerts escalated by IT to CCCS IT for assistance.
- Michele and Lisa plan on attending the next meeting to talk about plans and goals for the committee based on survey results.
- Committee members will receive an email with survey results so that they can review before the next meeting.